
DEFENSE BASE CLOSURE AND REALIGNMENT COMMISSION 
2521 CLARK STREET, SUITE 600 
ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22202 

(703) 699-2950 

MEMORANDUM OF MEETING 

DATE: 12 August 2005 

TIME: 0800 

MEETING WITH: Retired Navy Flag Officers 

SUBJECT: Affect of BRAC on Navy 

PARTICIPANTS: 

ADM Carl Trost, USN, Ret. 
ADM Robert Natter, USN, Ret. 
ADM Richard Meis, USN, Ret. 
ADM Donald Pilling, USN, Ret. 
VADM Dan Cooper, USN, Ret. 

Mr. Anthony Principi, Chairman 
Mr. Phillip Coyle, Commissioner 
ADM Harold Gehman, USN, Ret., Commissioner 
Gen Lloyd Newton, USAF, Ret., Commissioner 
Mr. Charlie Battaglia, 
Mr. Frank Cirri10 
Mr. James Hanna* 

MEETING SUMMARY: 
Retired Flag officers gave their personal views on the proposed Navy BRAC actions with 
concentration on New London and Oceana. 

* Denotes individual responsible for completing the memorandum 
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